
 
BOARD OF MEDICAL IMAGING RULEMAKING 
 
 
How to Comment on OBMI Proposal to Adopt Permanent Rules  
 
DEADLINE TO COMMENT ON THESE PROPOSED RULES – July 25, 2024, AT 2:00 P.M.:  
 
The public may comment on these proposed rules until 2:00 p.m. on – Thursday, July 25, 2024. 
By law, the Board cannot consider comments received after that deadline. Please make sure to submit  
your comments before the deadline. All comments will be forwarded to the Board prior to the Board’s 
discussion of whether to permanently adopt these rules.  
 
Comments will be accepted through any of the following methods:  
• Email your written comments to Stacy.L.Katler@obmi.oregon.gov.  
• Send your written comments through regular mail to:  
 
Stacy Katler, Executive Director  
Oregon Board of Medical Imaging  
800 NE Oregon Street, Suite 1160A  
Portland OR 97232-2162  
 
• Address the Board at the ZOOM meeting:  
 
Public Hearing – Thursday, July 25, 2024, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m.  
Location of Public Hearing: VIA ZOOM  
 
  
• Questions: Contact Stacy Katler, 971-673-0216; Stacy.L.Katler@obmi.oregon.gov.  
 
 


